
    
Nick J. Mosby, President   
Baltimore City Council   
   

   

100 N. Holliday Street, Room 400  •  Baltimore, Maryland 21202   

(410) 396-4804  •  Fax: (410) 539-0647  

MEMORANDUM   
To:      Celeste Amato   

      Clerk, Board of Estimates   

      204 City Hall, 100 N. Holiday Street   

      Baltimore, MD 21202   

      Celeste.amato@baltimorecity.gov   

From:    Council President Nick J. Mosby 

Date:    April 16, 2024   

Re:    

   

Board of Estimates Memorandum – Request to Note “No” Votes – April 17, 2024   

  
Based on the final agenda for the Board of Estimates’ April 3, 2024 meeting, I wish to have my “nay” vote 
noted on the following items contained on the Board’s routine agenda:   

   
SB-24-11001 – First Amendment to Grant Agreement: The Everyman Theatre 

SB-24-11132 – Grant Agreement with CollegeBound Foundation, Inc. for Student Scholarships 

SB-24-11066 – Grant Agreement – HABC – Redevelopment of Key Pointe Phase 2A formerly known 

as O’Donnell Heights 

SB-24-11182 – Guidehouse Inc. Contract – ARPA Support for Year 4-6 

SB-24-10851 – Amendment 1 – MOU – Housing Authority of Baltimore City of Baltimore 

SB-24-10972 – Consulting Agreement – Mary Rode 

SB-24-10979 – First Amendment to Grant Agreement with Ahavas Chaim, Inc. for Developing Mental 

Health and Support Resources to Help Keep At-Risk Youth Off the Streets 

 

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact my office at (410) 
396-4804.   

 


